President’s Letter 2024




Dear Members of Los Altos Hills Club,

I extend a warm welcome to each of you as we embark on another exciting year together. Whether you are a longstanding member or new to our community, your presence enriches our club and strengthens our collective spirit. I encourage each and every one of you to become actively involved in both our club and our community, as your participation is integral to our continued success.

I am delighted to share some highlights from our events in 2023. In January, we were honored to host esteemed guest speaker Robin Chapman, author of "The Valley of Hearts Delight - True Tales from Around the Bay," who shared fascinating insights into our region's rich history. We had the State of the Town meeting in March 2023 with Mayor Linda Swan and City Manager Peter Pirnejad. In May, we had the privilege of welcoming the Honorable Judge Socrates Peter Manoukian, who offered invaluable perspectives on justice and civic engagement. We enjoyed a delightful social event at Vicki's in July. In September, we had the pleasure of hosting Dick Gould, Stanford Coaching Legend, who inspired us with his wisdom on leadership. Finally, in November, we embraced our creativity with a delightful wreath-making session led by Juno Szalay.

In 2024, we kicked off the year with a well-attended State of the Town meeting in January, featuring Mayor Stan Mok, where we gained valuable insights into our community.  In the coming months of 2024, we have a diverse array of events planned to engage and inspire our members. Our calendar includes luncheons featuring esteemed speakers, informative discussions on topics of interest, and opportunities for socializing and networking.  One such event is our special event in March, titled "Canine Companions - Puppies With a Purpose”, which will provide insight into the important work of Puppies With A Purpose.

As we navigate the year ahead, I am grateful for the opportunity to serve as President of the Los Altos Hills Club. Together with our dedicated Board Members and Officers, I am confident that we will continue to create meaningful experiences for our members and foster a sense of community and belonging.

I invite each of you to join us in the exciting journey that lies ahead. Your participation and engagement enrich our club and make it truly special.

Warm regards,

Annie Ju
President
Los Altos Hills Club

